
Al2 530 645 

Room 1402, Rio Grande Building 
251 North Field Street 

Dallas 2, Texas 
July 3, 1962 

lir. Lee U. Oswald 
7313 Davenport Street 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Osun14: 

Receipt is acknowledged of your letter requesting the return 
of your daughter's birth certificate. 

Your dauEhter/a birth certificate has been rade a permanent 
part of your wife's Immigration record and may not be returned 
to you. 

If you wish to apply for a Certificate of Citizenship for your 
daughter you may do so on the enclosed Form N-600. You should 
carefully read and follow the instructions attached to the applica-
tion form. 

Very truly yours, 

E. W. Thurman 
Officer in Charge 
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